
Village of Heisler
Held in Council Chambers at the Heisler Village Office

Meeting Notes
January 28, 2011 – 6:30 P.M.

The meeting was held in the Council Chambers at the Village of Heisler Office, in Heisler, 
Alberta on Friday, January 28, 2011.

PRESENT: Dennis Steil Deputy Mayor
Brenda Loesch Chief Administrator Officer

ABSENT:
Sean Maciborski (Regrets) Mayor
Kel Tetz Councillor

Deputy Mayor Steil and CAO, Brenda Loesch met with Ken Kendall (representing Don 
Huestis} with Pamadon Resource Limited to discuss and research current fire and 
emergency management issues from our municipality as well as a regional perspective.  
Ken focused on a seven page questionnaire on Heisler Disaster Services as well as the 
Heisler Fire Department.  This questionnaire forms parts of these notes.

As the questionnaire and discussions were completed, the meeting ended at 8:30 P.M.
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